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Our ref: A63 Castle Street Improvement, Hull                                   Bernice Beckley 
Your ref: TR010016             3 North 

Lateral 
8 City Walk 

Leeds LS11 9AT 
 
 

 
3 February 2020 

 
      By Email A63castlestreet@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

 
 

 
 
Dear Mr Dunn, 
 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended)  
 
Application by Highways England (“the Applicant”) for an Order Granting 
Development Consent for the A63 Castle Street Improvement – Hull.  
 
Request for comments from the Applicant, Affected Persons (Question 3),  
EPIC (No 2) Ltd (Question 6), Hull City Council (Question 7 & 8), Historic England 
(Question 8)  
 
Thank you for your letter dated 20 January 2020 requesting further information. Please find 

attached the following information to assist you in this matter: 

 

• Responses to DfT letter requesting additional information. 

• Final Statement of Reasons – Updated as requested 

• Revised and Final Draft DCO 
 
 
If you have any queries, please do contact me at your earliest convenience.  
 
Your sincerely  
 

 
Bernice Beckley 
Project Manager 
Email: A63CastleStreet.Hull@Highwaysengland.co.uk 

Mr Colin Dunn 
Great Minster House  
33 Horseferry Road  
London,  
SW1P 4DR  
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